
 
 

A special congratulations and thank you to Denker Elementary
School and Gardena Early Education Center staff and families for
kicking off our Grand Reopening of Schools in the Gardena
Community of Schools.  It was an absolute pleasure to see our
students eager to be back on campus.  We are very excited to
open the remaining 15 schools in Gardena over the next two
weeks.  I want to remind parents of the importance of being
vigilant regarding safety protocols including – weekly COVID-19
tests, always wearing masks, and maintaining six feet of social
distance.  Thank you for your patience and support as we
prepared to open our schools as safe as possible.   

A HUGE thank you to our amazing principals and school staff who
have worked tirelessly in support of our students as we transition
to a combination of online and in person learning.  Welcome
Back Gardena Community of Schools.
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Schedule a COVID-19 test 
using your child’s 

student ID 
at 

https://dailypass.lausd.net
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Local District South 
Opportunities and Resources

Calling for all parent and 
community members that are

interested in volunteering!! LAUSD is Re-Opening
 and we are Hiring!

Contact the Student  
& 

Family Wellness Hotline for 
Consultations, Support & Referrals


